
February 27, 2018 Library Board Meeting 
 
 
THE FAYETTE COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD met on February 27, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the conference room of the 
Fayette County Public Library, 1821 Heritage Park Way, Fayetteville, Georgia.  
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Clarence Leathers, Chairman 
             Tony Parrott, Vice Chairman 
                                        Page McDonald    

           Lisa Richardson 
                                        Marie Washburn 

           Regina Daigre 
              
              
MEMBERS ABSENT:   Kim Bradley 

           
         
STAFF PRESENT:      Christeen Snell, Director 
                                     Sharon Campbell, Secretary and Administrative Assistant 
 
GUESTS:                       
             
 
WELCOME AND CALL TO ORDER  
 
Chairman Clarence Leathers called the meeting to order at 4 p.m. and confirmed that a quorum was present.  
Chairman Clarence Leathers asked if there were any changes or additions to the February 27, 2018 agenda or the 
minutes of the October 17, 2017 meeting. Page McDonald made the motion to approve and Marie Washburn 
seconded the motion. The motion PASSED 5-0. 
 
 
LIBRARY DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
See attached agenda. 
 
Upcoming library programs, library sponsored programs and programs offered through partnerships: 
  
Friday, March 9, 2018 – “Hot Off the Press”- “Up Close and Personal with Rose Scott” a conversation and coffee 
gathering as she shares highlights from her career, intriguing interviews and stories in and around Metropolitan 
Atlanta.  
 
March 14th A representative from ReferenceUSA, will hold a “Lunch and Learn” for the staff from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
The library board members are welcomed to attend. 
 
The county is starting the budget process and all will be due March 23rd. 
 
Through a partnership with the Griffin Chapter of the Georgia Nature Photographers Association, our library will be 
hosting their presentation of the basics of photography and how nature photography can relieve stress. The 
presentation will be this Saturday, March 3, 2018 at 2 p.m. 
 



This past Friday we celebrated our 20th annual Blended Heritage program with a singing group from New Jersey, The 
Sensational Soul Cruisers. Our other performers were Poet Collin Kelley, flamenco dancer Rosa Flamenco and soul 
line dancing group The Beulah Boys. 
 
We are starting our 4th Literature for Life class. This series is on Longform nonfiction taught by Stephen Bain. 
              
.   
 
 
 UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
FLINT RIVER REGIONAL BOARD REPORT: 
 
 
. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Lisa Richardson made the motion to adjourn and Marie Washburn seconded the motion. The motion PASSED 5-0. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:37 p.m. 
 
The next scheduled meeting is April 17, 2018. 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Sharon Campbell 
Secretary 
 
 


